June 28, 2013

Joe Pohrer/Bob Pohrer

Pauly Jail Building Company
17515 Bataan Court
Noblesville, Indiana 46062

RE: Letter of Reference
Comm. No.: 0102

To Whom it may Concern:

This letter is meant to convey our great satisfaction with the work performed by Pauly Jail Building
Company on the most recent job that we completed with their company. We were the architectural firm
responsible for the design of the $21M New Castle Correctional Facility for the Indiana Department of
‘Correction and the GEO group. The project consisted of two buildings, each containing 128 double bunked
maximum security precast cells divided into 4 dayrooms. Each dayroom was two-tier, and was directly
adjacent to an outdoor recreation space, with a single control room in the hub.

This project was delivered by the Design/Build process. Pauly Jail was instrumental in helping our team
win the project with their aggressive pricing and by providing the quality of product the owners desired.
Post-award, Pauly Jail did an excellent job of meeting the very aggressive design and construction
schedule, which invelved only 12 months from start of design to occupancy of the buildings. They took an
active part in assisting our design team in developing the detention related documents, and in expediting the
shop drawing review process so that long lead items were ordered in timely fashion. Their site crew
provided excellent workmanship, and did a great job coordinating with the General Contractor.

Allin all, they were a great member of our team, and had the same goal as we all did: providing a great
project for the owners.

I would recommend Pauly Jail Building Company for any criminal justice project you are anticipating.

Sincerely,

SCHENKELSHULTZ
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Dave Sholl, ATA
VP

111 Fast Wayne Street, Suite 555, Fort Wayne, Indiana 46802

Phone 260-424-9080 + Fax 260-424-1222 « www.schenkelshultz.com




